
 

 
 

Fontana Community Cleanup Set for Saturday 
 
March 1, 2011 – FONTANA – San Bernardino County Second District Supervisor Janice Rutherford 
encourages residents to take part in the free community cleanup on Saturday, March 5 at the Auto Club 
Speedway of Southern California in unincorporated Fontana. 
 
This is a great opportunity to get started on your spring cleaning and throw away your junk for free,” 
Rutherford said. “You don’t have to drive to the landfill and you don’t have to pay dump fees.” 
 
During the community cleanup, residents from unincorporated San Bernardino County can dispose of non-
hazardous trash for free from 8 a.m. to noon in bins in the Speedway’s parking lot located at 9300 Cherry 
Ave. The San Bernardino County Code Enforcement and Solid Waste Divisions organize free community 
cleanups regularly in conjunction with County supervisors to provide a free, convenient trash disposal 
option to residents.  
 
Non-hazardous trash such as tires and used furniture will be accepted at the Community Cleanup. Tires 
must be removed from rims and cannot exceed 11-inches by 25.5-inches. Residents bringing 10 or more 
tires must call (909) 948 5075 to make arrangements prior to the cleanup on Saturday. 
 
Residents must cover their loads to prevent littering of local roadways.  
 
Hazardous waste such as paint, solvents, weed killer, etc. will not be accepted at the cleanup Saturday. These 
items can be taken to the Rancho Cucamonga Fire Station on Saturdays between 8 a.m. and noon. The fire 
station is located at 12158 Base Line in Rancho Cucamonga. Residents can also call (800) 645-9228 to learn 
about local household hazardous waste disposal options. 
 
Contact Supervisor Rutherford’s office at (909) 387-4833 for more information. Please do not contact the 
Speedway regarding this event. 
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